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 Save the Date!!!! 
 

Saturday, August 13 
 

3:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. 
 

Downtown Baroda 
 

live music by:  
 

J R Clark Band  * The Crawpuppies 
 

 Local food, wine & beer! 

From The President … By Bob Getz   
 

 It is with great sadness that we say good-bye 

to Hometown Deli. They are closing their store for good on 

March 31st. They have been a favorite in the community for 

the last 8 years. I would like to wish Audra and Stacey good 

luck in any future endeavors they attempt. Baroda is going to 

miss you. Thanks for your years of service. 

 On another note, Second Street will be rebuilt over the next 

three years. The reconstruction this year will be between 

Church Street and South Street. We’ve also had renewed inter-

est in the Industrial Park and will be pursuing the installation 

of a road, sewer and water. This is going to be a very exciting 

year in the Village!         

 We hope you will take part in the festivities this summer in 

the Village…. Party on the Pavers, Music In The Park, the July 

3rd fireworks and  Support Our Troops Festival. Please take 

time to enjoy them!  



 

Christmas in the Village 
Thank you for a great 2015 celebration 

Cathy Kruggel, Teri Freehling & Barbi Hammond  for decorating! 

What another wonderful time at Christmas in the Village …  

a special thank you to the following: 

Cindy Schroeder and Patti Neal from St. John’s Lutheran Church 

for leading our Christmas carols.  

Wendie Shafer and friends for manning the kid's craft stations.     

 

Thanks to Honor Credit Union of Stevens-

ville for sponsoring the cookie decorating, 

and providing volunteers and for bringing 

their popcorn machine! 

Thank you to the Baroda Bible Church & 

United Federal Credit Union of Stevensville 

for their financial contribution! 

 

Thank you to the Baroda Fire  

Department for all of their help! 

Hometown Deli for donating yummy treats. 

Thank you to Milt Sluder and Patrick & 

Teri Freehling, for being Santa’s helpers.  

Thank you to Round Barn Public House and St. John's Evangelical Lutheran Church for making our supper possible! 

   

Jim Small of Outdoor Kitchen for the wonderful snack cups - they were amazing as always!!! 

 

Baroda Area Business Association for sponsoring Funny Face Face Painting & the sleigh rides! 

 

Thanks to everyone that helped set up all the tables and chairs. Thank you 

to St. John's Youth Group, the Fire Department 

and everyone that helped to clean up afterwards. 

  

We appreciate your help! 

 
 

Thank you to the the Tolsma family for 

helping make Santa possible once again 

this year. 

Go to  

Village of Baroda Facebook Page  

to see all of the pictures! 



 

     

  2016 Baroda Events 
    

  

 

 

April 1-5 Cemetery Clean up 

April 14 Large Trash pick up 

June 26 Music In The Park 

July 3  Baroda Fireworks 

July 30 Support Our Troops Festival 

July 24 Music In The Park 

Aug. 13 Party On The Pavers 

Aug. 21 Michigan Wine Trail 1/2    

      Marathon 

Aug. 28 Music In The Park 

Oct. 13 Large Trash Pick up 

Oct. 15-20 Cemetery Clean up 

Dec. 4 Christmas In The Village 
  

Be sure to check the Community Calendar 

on our website for updates of events.  

Park Reservations 
 

   Reservations for the Village 

Park for 2016 may be made by 

calling the Village Office at 

422-1779. 

    There is no charge to village residents to 

reserve the park, however, there is a refund-

able $20 key deposit required for each day.  

A $25 rental fee will be charged to all non-

Village residents. Keys must be picked up by 

Thursday prior to the date you  have the park 

reserved and be returned by the following 

Monday. 

If you want to reserve Hess Lake 

Park or the Fire Station Hall, you 

must call the Township Office at 

422-2300. 

Pets in the Village 
 

   Just a reminder that dogs 

should be kept confined or    

restrained in the Village. 

Also, be kind to others and 

clean-up after your dog when 

you take them for walks or if they do their 

“job” in someone else’s yard. Please make 

sure to keep your dog licensed and shots up 

to date. 
 

   You should also consider your neighbors 

if you have a cat. Please keep 

your cat at home as your 

neighbor probably does not enjoy 

finding out that your cat has used 

their flower bed as a litter box. 
 

New Garage Sale Ordinance 
 

   Spring is just around the corner and time 

for garage sales to begin. In brief, here are 

the highlights: 
 

1) Three days is the maximum 

time limit for one sale. 

2) Three sales per location per 

calendar year. 

3) A permit must be obtained 

from the Clerk’s Office (there is no 

charge to hold a garage sale). 

4) Signs may be put up, but must be         

removed after the sale period. 

5) All sale items MUST be stored indoors 

from 9:00 p.m. - 7:00 a.m. 
 

The ordinance may be viewed in full online 

or at the Village Office. 
 



 

Summer Concert Series… Music in the Park 
 

  Now that the snow is finally done flying (hopefully), we can get serious about  

summer … and our Music In The Park at the Baroda Village Park! It is brought to you by 

the Baroda Village Council and is a free concert on the fourth Sunday of June, July and 

August, from 6:00 - 7:30 p.m. We have a great line up this year!!! 

 Bring your lawn chairs or blankets (and snacks if you would like), and come down and 

spend part of your evening enjoying some great music and local beer and wine! We will 

also be having kids games with a little help from our friends at the Lincoln Township       

Library so the little ones can play while the big kids can relax and unwind!  

 

 

Join us in bringing the 

TAG Band to the Village 

for our last concert of the 

season on Sunday,       

August 28! Coming     

together to join musical 

forces, these guys are 

amazing talents in their 

own right! Tommy Rusin, Al Giganti, and Glen Head (Rat Salad) will be rocking it out 

with great music; from southern gospel to classic rock to blue grass. You name it, they 

can do it! Great way to end the summer. I promise, you won’t want to miss it! 

Our second concert of the season, is Sunday, July 

24. Help us welcome Joe Jason to the park! Joe has 

been performing since the ripe old age of 12, and 

has since rounded his career to radio personality and 

sports announcer. He brings his guitar to Baroda to 

delight us with many sounds of the 70s including 

the Eagles, Chicago, and a little James Taylor! Great 

tunes for a Sunday evening at the park! 

 Welcome back the Past Time Band to our 

2016 kick off concert on Sunday, June 26!!       

Performing many great songs from the 50s & 

60s. They made their “Baroda debut” last year 

and were a huge hit and we had many         

requests to bring them back this year. So 

come on out and enjoy some great oldies!  


